
Public Information Meeting:  

Systematic Safety for Everybody on 

Amherst’s Transportation Network 

 

The Amherst Bicycle & Pedestrian Advisory Committee invites you 

to join us at 

7:00pm on September 19th  

at the Souhegan High School Theater 

…for a public information session about the future for systematic 

transportation safety in our town. 

Come learn about our recently-accepted master plan, what it means 

for our town, and provide your input. 
 

 

For more information, please visit  

https://www.amherstnh.gov/bicycle-pedestrian-advisory-committee or 

https://www.facebook.com/AmherstNH.bikepedcommittee 
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